
For further information on this matter contact:
Chief Executive Officer John Dumesny

 executive@hrnsw.com.au (02) 9722 6600

Harness Racing NSW (HRNSW) is the controlling body for harness racing in New South Wales with responsibility for commercial and regulatory  
management of the industry including 33 racing clubs across the State.  HRNSW is headed by a Board of Directors and is independent of Government. 
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For further information on this matter contact:
HRNSW INTEGRITY DEPARTMENT

(02) 9722 6655

Harness Racing NSW (HRNSW) is the controlling body for harness racing in New South Wales with responsibility for commercial and regulatory  
management of the industry including 33 racing clubs across the State.  HRNSW is headed by a Board of Directors and is independent of Government. 
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Following consideration of the current COVID situation in NSW and Victoria, HRNSW advises that participants 
licensed in NSW, including those persons located within a ‘border bubble’ are not to enter Victoria for the 
purpose of attending harness racing meetings.

Similarly, HRNSW will not permit any participants licensed in Victoria, including those persons located within a 
‘border bubble’, to enter NSW for the purpose of attending harness racing meetings.

Consequently, HRNSW advises Trainers affected by this situation that horses nominated for interstate harness 
racing meetings are to be transported by a legitimate horse transport company approved in advance by 
HRNSW to a Trainer’s Representative (Licensed Trainer) in the respective State.

•	 Horses transported in this manner are required to be at the registered training establishment of the 		
	 Trainer’s Representative prior to 8am on raceday.

•	 A Trainer’s Representative form is required to be completed and approved by HRNSW Stewards prior to the 	
	 transport of any horse being undertaken in this manner.

Trainer’s Representative form

Any enquiries should be directed to HRNSW Stewards on (02) 9722 6655.

HRNSW management reminds all industry participants of the available industry support program.

CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) - URGENT NOTICE
LICENSED PARTICIPANTS TRAVELLING IN/OUT OF VICTORIA

10 SEPTEMBER 2021

https://www.hrnsw.com.au/uploads/files/forms/2019%20horses/trainers%20representative%20form%2020190905.pdf
https://www.hrnsw.com.au/industry-integrity/development--support-program-dasp

